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If you have skills, ideas or suggestions that you want 
to share with the group, please don’t be shy. We are 
growing and evolving contantly.  
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On Tuesday Evening, we had a great brainstorming 

session.  Our group put forward their ideas in 

moving ahead with our permaculture community 

and the groups within it.  

We identified key groups within our permaculture 

and we split up into  several discussion groups. 

The gardening group had great ideas and their 

seems to be a lot of green thumbs amongst us.  

The teaching group also put forward their ideas in 

moving forward with home schooling. 

Overall the night was very well received and we 

managed to make some positive inroads in moving 

forward. 

We need to keep our momentum going. 

Positivity and high vibration is the key. 
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